
 

GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

October 25, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Ranch Turkey Burger  

 Pickle Chips  

 Pepperoni Pizza Wrap  

 Salad Bar Selection  

 Mixed Green Salad  

 Chickpeas   

 Fresh Fruit 

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Kayla Turner  

   Karla Hernandez Maya  

   

1. The Fenwick Junior High Math Competition will take place in November and Gurrie 

is looking for at least 6 students to participate.   If you are interested in 

participating, please see your math teacher or Mrs. Eiternick for more information! 

 

2. Early Act Club is helping homeless Veterans for Stand Down Day. These events are 

organized by the U.S. Department of Veteran Affairs.  Stand Down is typically a one- 

to three-day event providing supplies and services to homeless Veterans, such as 

food, shelter, clothing, health screenings, VA Social Security benefits and 

counseling.  Early Act is asking community members to donate clean and gently used 

men's winter coats in sizes L, XL, XXL , XXXL, XXXXL . The coats are needed in 

the larger sizes as the veterans layer their clothing for warmth in the winter.  We will 

also accept Men's winter hats and gloves.  Women’s clothing is not being accepted at 

this time. We ask that coats are clean, gently used, and in good usable condition. 

Donations can be dropped off in Mrs. Rupert ‘s Room 109 until November 10th. 

 

3. There will be an Early Act Meeting on Tuesday, November 2
nd

 in Mrs. Rupert’s 

room.  All Gurrie students are welcome to attend. 

 

4. Reminder cheerleading tryouts are tomorrow. You may use the video on the 

cheerleading site to review for this. Good luck and Go Tigers! 

 

5. Yearbook will meet after school on Thursday in Mrs. McGovern’s room. We will be 

sorting pictures and taking photos around the school. See Mrs. McGovern if you have 

any questions.  

 

6. Here’s your Red Ribbon Fact of the day. Tobacco use and exposure remain the cause 

of 6 million preventable deaths per year globally. Tobacco smoking can lead to lung 



cancer, chronic bronchitis, and emphysema. The nicotine in any tobacco product 

readily absorbs into the blood when a person uses it. Pregnant women who smoke 

cigarettes run an increased risk of miscarriage, stillborn or premature infants, or 

infants with low birth weight. Tomorrow is Jump to the Future Day! Wear your 

favorite college gear or dress for your future profession to show that you care about 

your future and make healthy choices! 

 

7. This Friday is Gurrie’s Halloween Dance from 7-9PM. You may come to the dance in 

your costume, but you don’t have to – just show up! It’s our biggest social event of 

the year, so don’t miss it! Dance tickets will be on sale at lunch throughout this week 

– you’ll need to bring your signed permission slip and five dollars to buy a ticket. NO 

tickets will be sold at the door – lunch is your only chance to buy a ticket. The dance 

will start promptly at 7 on Friday and end at 9, so arrange your transportation to be 

here on time!  Pizza and soda will be served. We’ll see you on Friday night! 

 

8. Attention girls basketball players, please return your uniforms to Coach Olson by 

Friday, October 27
th

. Go Tigers! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


